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A cooperating witness reported that an Amtrak contractor received more than $72,000 worth of 
Amtrak credits to his personal credit cards.  Agents substantiated this allegation through review 
of documents and interviews.  The contractor pled guilty to receiving stolen property and was 
sentenced to five years probation, a fine of $3,000 and restitution of $72,487.    
 
 


